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A message from Pastor Keith: 
A very happy Monday to you all, I trust everyone’s week is off to a good 
start. I want to thank you all for your prayers and support, I truly feel a 
wash over my spirit because I know you are praying! I am looking 
forward to this Sunday as we celebrate our fathers. I encourage you to 
invite your father to come and worship with us, we will have a great 
time together. We will be taking a love offering for the (KBA) new 
sanctuary so pray about how you can help us meet our goal of$1200.00. 
Luke 6:38 says “give and it will be given to you”, if we do our part God 
will richly bless us. Don’t forget about our annual fish fry on June 22 nd 
at 6pm in the life center please bring a side dish or dessert and plan to 
stay for our quarterly business meeting immediately following. It will be 
a great time of fellowship! I love you all, and hope to see you on Sun-
day! Have a great week, until then God Bless! Bro. Keith 



              JUNE 

June 06          Shellie Mathews 

June 08          Bobbie Glenn 

June 09          Mary Lou Coffey 

                      Euphia Johnson 

                      Kathleen Stephens 

June 12         Stephanie Harris 

June 23         Joanie Ingram 

June 25         Helen Deffenbaugh 

June 28         Gideon Crase 

June 27         Lane Robertson 

June 29         Cleve (Bud) Barnes     

 

Monthly Financials 

June 01……….$6,424.00 

June 08……….$4,455.00 

June 15……….$ 

June 22……….$ 

June 29……….$ 

Designated-$845.00 

Weekly Need-$6,044.55 

Monthly Need-$30,222.75 

Total Budget-$314,316.51 

*Looking ahead this week* 

   06/09/25   Long Range Planning Committee Mtg. 5pm. 

   06/10/25   Java & Jesus, Men’s Coffee, 10am. 

   06/11/25   Regular Wednesday Night Services, 6pm. 
   06/15/25   FATHERS DAY. 
  

             JUNE 22nd WE WILL BE HAVING OUR 
     CHURCH FELLOWSHIP FISH FRY, FOLLOWED BY 
          OUR QUARTERLY  BUSINESS MEETING  
             @  6pm IN THE FAMILY LIFE CENTER. 
     *PLEASE BRING A SIDE DISH OR A DESSERT* 

           Unable to attend, Dorothy Armes.   

          Ladies Exercise, choir rm. M-W-F, 11am. 

                                                                                                             
Clothes Closet, Every Wednesday  2-4pm. 

             NEXT SHEEP’S CROSSING, June 18th. 

FBC  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

*This weeks welcome team* 
Shellie Mathews & Alisha Shafer  

*Nursery* 
Kathleen & L. Ramirez     

 *Kids Church* 

Janee Lewis  & Stacey Harrison 

Special Prayer needs 

John Shoup, Hospice                 
Carol Camp 
Sonja Combes 
Kelly Scott, uncle of Charity Crase. 


